LAWRENCE UNIVERSITY
GRANT APPLICATION FOR FACULTY TRAVEL

Travel grants are intended to support attendance at a professional meeting, conference, or comparable event.  If you have a fund available for professional development (endowed fund, start-up fund, external grant, etc.), that fund should be used prior to applying for an internal grant from the Provost.  For eligibility requirements, see the Faculty Handbook.

	NAME: 
	
	APPLICATION DATE:
	

	TRAVEL DESTINATION (city, country):
	

	TITLE OF CONFERENCE/EVENT:
	

	TRAVEL DEPARTURE DATE:
	
	RETURN DATE:
	

	

	Have you received any travel grants this academic year?
	
	Yes, amount: $ 
	
	No



PURPOSE OF TRAVEL
	
	Reasons for travel:
	
	Professional enrichment
	
	Invited to speak
	
	University business

	Will you present a paper or chair a session?
	
	Yes
	
	No

	What is the purpose of the trip, and why is it important?
	



EXPENSES – MAXIMUM REIMBURSEMENT OF $1,500/YR. FOR DOMESTIC TRAVEL AND $1,800/YR. FOR INTERNATIONAL 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Amount may change based on each fiscal year’s budget. Exceptions will be considered based on destination, invitation to speak, and lodging costs in metropolitan areas.  RESEARCH YOUR TRAVEL OPTIONS – consult the university’s travel agent (Travel Leaders) or search internet travel sites for best available fares. If driving to your destination, please use University owned vehicles when available. See the university’s Travel and Business Expense Policies and Procedures.

	Mileage if using personal vehicle (total miles x $.50; maximum of $125): 
	$ 

	Meals (maximum of $60/day if traveling full day):
	$ 

	Economy airfare*:
	$ 

	Lodging* (up to 3 nights at $150/night = $450):
	$ 

	Vehicle rental:
	$ 

	Other travel (shuttle, taxi, train, bus, tolls, parking):
	$ 

	Conference/event registration fee:
	$ 

	Other expenses (specify):
	$ 

	Total amount requested: 
	$ 



	*If requesting an exception for international travel or higher lodging costs, explain below.

	


	
Please keep in mind that efforts you make to manage the costs of your travel will make more funds available to other faculty.


Please complete this form and send it to the Provost’s Office for consideration.
		Last revised: June 2018
